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I’m writing to express my very strong opposition to SB 210. This bill is completely out 

of touch with what Oregonians want and need. Eliminating vote-by-mail in favor of in-

person voting only is not just unnecessary — it’s flat-out insane. 

 

Oregon’s vote-by-mail system works. It’s secure, convenient, and increases 

participation. Why on earth would we throw that away? Forcing everyone to vote in 

person on one single day will disenfranchise countless voters — people with 

disabilities, rural residents, working parents, and so many others. 

 

This bill solves no real problem and creates massive new ones. I urge you to stop 

this before it does real damage to our democracy. 


